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Bottled Drinking Water & Water Dispensers  
Foreign Affairs, Trade and Development Canada  

 
REQUEST FOR PROPOSAL (RFP) # 21-175898/A 

 
AMENDMENT NO. 01 
DATE: June 24, 2021 

 
This RFP amendment No. 01 is raised to respond to the following questions: 
 

 
We remind all Bidders to address their questions to internationalproposals@international.gc.ca. 
 
 

 
 
QUESTION 1: 
 
What is the exact address for the delivery of the water dispensers and bottles of water? 
 
 
RESPONSE 1: 
 
There are various delivery locations within Nairobi, Rosslyn Lone Tree, Gigiri, Runda, Karura Avenue BBB, Thigiri/ New 
Muthaiga, and Spring Valley.  

  

 
QUESTION 2: 

 

There is a request for service on the water dispensers within 48 hours. Will the water dispenser be shipped to our service 
centre, or must it be serviced on site? If serviced onsite, please clarify where this site will be located. 
 
RESPONSE 2: 

 

No, the water dispensers will not be delivered to the Contractor’s service center.  The water dispensers are to be repaired 
at the various locations. 

 


